Availability of Publication 947,
Practice Before the IRS and Power
of Attorney (Revised April 1996)

Announcement 96-60

The recently updated Publication 947
is now available from the Internal
Revenue Service.

The publication discusses who can
represent a taxpayer before the IRS and
what forms or documents are used to
authorize a person to represent a
taxpayer.

You can get a copy of this publica-
tion by calling 1-800-829-3776. You
can also write to the IRS Forms
Distribution Center nearest you. Check
your income tax package for the
address. Your local library or post
office also may have a copy.

If you have access to a persona
computer and modem, you also can get
the publication electronically. Check
your income tax package for details.



